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At St. Albert’s, our mission is walking together with Jesus to   
LOVE, LEARN AND SERVE  

Our vision centres around the ‘CHILD ‘ 
C for the Child, H for High Expectations, I for Inspirational & Memorable, L for Listening and D for Dreams and Doors. 

 

 

Y4 Communion Dates 
A letter was sent home from Fr David to all 

parents of those children making their 
Reconciliation/Holy Communion this year. 

 
The next parent meeting is Sunday 6th 

November after mass in the Parish Hall. If you 
wish for your child to make the Sacraments, you 
need to attend this. If you cannot attend, you 
must contact Fr David directly (not school). He 
has kindly organised an additional session on 

Sunday 27th November after mass for those who 
could not attend. 

 
Please make sure you contact Fr David if you 

have any problems with any of the above. 
 

If parents do not attend Fr David will take it that 
you have decided you do not wish your child to 
take part in the Sacramental programme this 

year. 
 

Please note that proof of baptism may be needed. 
 

Heating 
Thank you for your patience with our heating 
issues. As we have informed you these are 

beyond our control and are carefully monitored to 
conform with Health & Safety. The good news is 

that the heating is up and running in the 
following class: 

 
Y6, Y5, Y3, Y1 and Nursery. 

Problems remain in Rec, Y2 and Y4 (and in the 
offices). We will keep you updated as we 

continue to work on this. 
 

Adam Foundation 
Today, the Year 6 children had a visit from 'The 

Adam Foundation' who gave an insightful 
presentation about the dangers and 

consequences associated with knife crime and 
what to do to keep themselves safe. The Adam 

Foundation will be live on BBC breakfast 
tomorrow morning 
to talk about ADAM 
and the work of the 
foundation if you 

wish to learn more 
about the important 
work they do in the 

community. 

 
MP Visit- Careers 

Yesterday, the Year 6 children 
had a visit from Ian Byrne, the 
labour MP for Liverpool, West 

Derby.  He spoke to the children 
about his journey to becoming an MP and gave 
an inspirational talk about the children achieving 
their dreams and working hard to reach their true 
potential. The children were amazed to learn that 
Ian Byrne also grew up in Stockbridge Village and 
even made his Holy Communion in St Albert's. We 
look forward to meeting Ian again when we visit 

Parliament in February! 
 

No Parking 
We have been contacted by 
our neighbouring residents 

once again about 
inappropriate parking 

outside of school.  Please 
be mindful when parking 
that you DO NOT block 

anyone’s driveway.  This is 
causing a lot of stress for our neighbours so 
please think before parking.  The local police 

have been contacted about the situation, so may 
be patrolling the area in future. 

 
This Week’s Attendance 

 
As you can see from the table below, school 

attendance is at an all time low, and even worse 
than during COVID.  It is vitally important that 

your child attends school and is on-time.  
 

 Remember ‘5 to 9 is St Albert’s time’. 
 

Rec   93.9% 
Y1  87.6% 
Y2  86.4% 
Y3  91.2% 
Y4  85.2% 
Y5  90% 

Y6  80.0% 


